
Marlborough Primary 
Academy 

Class 2M  Home Learning Friday 5th March 

Daily non-negotiables: 

1) Reading – 30 minutes 
Group 1: 

 Phonics sounds 
 Spell the words  

 Read to an adult 

Group 2: 
 Phonics sounds 

 Spell the words  
 Read to an adult 

 Reading skills – Reading for fun! 

2) Spelling – 20 minutes 

3) P.E. – Joe Wicks (LIVE at 9am)  
or Cosmic Kids 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Handwriting & Spellings 
 

Carefully form your cursive letters and 
practise your spellings. Ask an adult to test 

you and don’t forget to share on Class Dojo. 
 

Friday Challenge 
Look at the picture and choose a level of 

challenge. You can complete more than one.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2 times table (2)  
 

Play 2 times table games! Colour by 2s, 
Space Race & Hit the Button 

 
 
 
 

The Scented Garden 
 

 What would your dream garden look like? Would 

it have colourful flowers, a meadow area for 

wildlife, a vegetable patch, tall trees and 
grass? What about a play area, a place to sit 

or a pond?   
 

Draw a plan of your fantasy garden. Label 
each area of your garden and write a 

description beneath your plan to explain your 

ideas. 

English 

Maths 
 

Topic 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/mDlEaR0P/DkS75gOx
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/XCDl6n7P/nyFSGmYu
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/EdBFQMsc/Z5TuwgTY
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9b4FL6BE/Dork2ytl
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
https://www.youtube.com/user/thebodycoach1
https://cosmickids.com/watch/
https://www.pobble365.com/the-sunflower
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button


 



 



 

 



    

 

 

 

 

Level 1 

Level 2 

Level 3 



 



 

 

 



 

Dear home schoolers & parents (now teachers!), 

As it is your last day of home school, I wanted to say a HUGE thank you for all of the hard 

work you have put into your learning at home. It hasn’t been easy, going from the classroom 

to lessons on Zoom, but you have all adapted so well and made us very proud.  

Thank you to the parents that have supported your children, joining us online and sharing 

your child’s work for us to see. You have been fantastic and I’m sure you’re looking forward 

to Monday!  

I can’t wait to see you back in class again. Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Millar & Ms Totterdell 

 

 

   

  


